
Open to all SCIT community 
members and employees.
Your participation will help earn points toward the Team 
SCIT at the 2017 Michigan Indian Family Olympics!

If you have questions or need 
help signing up, please contact:

Judy Davis  
Phone: 989.775.4629  |  Email: Jdavis@sagchip.org  

Brandon Shultz
Phone: 989.775.4663  |  Email: BSchultz@sagchip.org)

Registration opens: May 8, 2017

Competition starts: May 15, 2017

To sign up, please go to:
www.t2t.challengerunner.com 

•  Click the “Enroll” button on the right side of the screen
•  Sign-up as New Member
•  Select SCIT for your team (scroll down)
•  Begin logging your activity!

New Activity Tracker this year!
After you’ve signed up online, go to your Playstore or App Store to 
download the “Challenge Runner” app on your mobile device!


